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 Impact:  CLEET: Minor unplanned costs, amount 

unknown 
 

Research Analysis 

 

HB 1118 removes a provision which allows a resident alien to be employed as a peace officer.  

The measure allows any permanent resident alien who is certified by CLEET and employed as a 

full-time peace officer as of November 1, 2021 to be exempt from the prohibition. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure would prohibit the Council on Law Enforcement Education and Training from 

future certifications of persons with permanent resident alien status as police or peace officers.  

 

Upon review and with consultation from CLEET, the measure may have some indeterminable 

fiscal impact. The measure would require CLEET to contract for modification of their current 

application. This is not anticipated to be a major cost, but is not currently planned for in 

CLEET’s budget. 

 

Prepared By: Clayton Mayfield 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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